
CHAPLIN PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

CHAPLIN, CONNECTICUT 

PUBLIC HEARING--#SP21-161 Chaplin Town Hall 

495 Phoenixville Road, Chaplin, CT 

 

PUBLIC HEARING  

CONTINUATION NOTICE 

 

The public hearing for Special Permit Application #SP21-161, was 

Continued by the Chaplin Planning & Zoning Commission on  

December 9, 2021, to the next regular meeting of the Planning & 

Zoning Commission, to be held on January 13, 2021 

 

 


